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August 27, 2016 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 
 
We have been informed by the City of Wetaskiwin that the construction of the 
roundabout at the northwest corner of the school will continue until October.  
With this disruption, we expect traffic in the areas adjacent to the school may be 
extremely congested.  Here are some things we would like anyone who accesses 
the school to be aware of: 

 There will be no parking on the east side of 47th Street from the corner of 
48th Avenue northward.  This area is for bus traffic only. 

 There will be no parking on the north or south side of 49th Avenue 
between 47th Street and 47a Street.  This area is for bus traffic only. 

 Staff and students will park in the recreation grounds lot.  There will be 
only one access to this lot.  Parking will be accessed by travelling east 
down 48th Avenue and then travelling north behind the east side of the 
school.  This narrow roadway will be busy, and drivers must travel slowly 
and use caution. 

 Parents are asked to discuss the need for caution with their students who 
are driving and walking.  We expect there will be times when pedestrians 
and drivers will be sharing this area. 

 The school does have video surveillance on the east side of the building.  
Staff will monitor traffic flow in that area.  Any drivers who are observed 
creating risk will be reported to RCMP. 

 The main point of entry for bus students will be the front doors on the 
West side of the school across from 49th avenue. 

 The main point of entry for students who drive will be the south east doors 
by the gym. 

 All guests must report to the office upon arrival to the school. 
We are excited to begin the new year, and we expect everyone will work together 
to ensure smooth start-up. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Audrey Looker 
Principal 


